
 
 

This notice is for students who are qualified for the apprenticeship 
program between August 2024 and February 2025. 

 
If you want to register as an apprentice: 

 
1. You must adhere to the Apprenticeship Guidelines posted on the 

Sri Lanka Law College website. 
 
2. The following documents must be submitted to the Apprenticeship 

Unit between August 24 and August 28, 2024, between 9:00 a.m. 
and 1:00 p.m. 

• Application 

• Letter of Commencement 

• Payment of LKR 25,000 must be made in accordance with the 
appended Notice titled "Payment of fees via banks" HNB - 
Hulftsdorp Branch – 063020073300 

 
3. Your physical presence is required for the delivery of the above 

documents. Bring your Law College student identification card. 
 
4. After August 28, 2024, the Commencement Letter will no longer 

be accepted for any reason. 
 
5. Students who have applied for re-scrutiny of the April 2024 

Attorneys-at-Law Examinations may submit the required 
documents within three days of the publication of the re-scrutiny 
results. 

 
Apprenticeship Unit, 

August 08, 2024 

SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

NOTICE 


